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First steel cutting for the fabrication of 

Tangguh UCC project platform 
 

 
 

The first steel cutting ceremony for Tangguh UCC project platform fabrication was done on 29 July 2025 at 

the Karimun yard in the Riau Islands province of Indonesia. The cutting of the steel frame marks the start of 

jacket fabrication for the platform that will be used in the Tangguh UCC project.  

 

The UCC project, which includes the development of the Ubadari gas field, enhanced gas recovery (EGR) 

through carbon capture, utilisation, and storage (CCUS), and onshore compression, expands and leverages 

existing infrastructure at the Tangguh LNG facility in Papua Barat. 

 



 
 

Production from the Ubadari field is expected to commence in 2028. The Tangguh UCC project has the 

potential to generate approximately 3 trillion cubic feet of additional gas resources to help meet Asia's 

growing energy needs. 

*** 
For further information, please contact: 
bp Indonesia: wigra.hanafiah@bp.com   
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